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As a lifelong Oregon resident and avid outdoor person I support delisting the Beaver 

as a “predator”.  Allowing Beaver to perform their important work as a natural 

environment builder is so important to the planet and humans. 

I have been around beaver and helped to enhance natural areas.  Please support 

this bill!! 

Ken Denouden 

Eugene, Oregon. 

 


